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Our client has land to the south and north of Kemplay roundabout. Up until recent times we have
not been provided with detailed drawings of the proposed areas of land to be taken by the
scheme on a permanent basis and those areas that are to be used in the future as species rich
grassland.
We have recently been briefed by contractors and now have a better understanding of the
proposed land take areas. We are still concerned that retained areas of land may have their
existing access points reduced in width, and until such time that we have full details of how the
retained land will be accessed we will need to object to the scheme. However, once our concerns
have been addressed and assuming that an adequate access to the retained land is provided, we
should at that stage be in a position to withdraw any objections to the scheme.


